

Mr. Pawel Poltorzecki
President
Polish Karate Union (PKU)

Madrid, 10th November 2018

Dear Mr. Poltorzecki,

It is my pleasure to confirm you that at the recent WKF Congress that was held in Madrid on 5th November, the Congress unanimously ratified the decision to grant the Polish Karate Union (PKU) the full affiliation to the World Karate Federation.

We are looking ahead to a very fruitful cooperation in the future with your National Federation, representing the WKF and its interests in Poland, according to our WKF Statutes and Regulations.

Best regards,

Antonio Espinós WKF President